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Public Notice 

 

Pre-Qualification Regulations 

Burrowes Mansion Electrical Upgrades 

 

Public Hearing on August 19, 2025 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held at the Matawan Municipal 

Community Center, 201 Broad Street, Matawan, NJ at 7:00 PM on Tuesday, August 19, 2025.  The 

hearing is regarding the adoption of Pre-Qualification Regulations for Prospective Bidders for the 

Major John Burrowes Mansion Electrical Upgrades Project and is a requirement of the New Jersey 

Historic Trust Capital Grant.  Residents of the Borough of Matawan are invited to attend this 

hearing and comment during the public portion of the hearing. 

 

Karen Wynne, RMC 

Municipal Clerk 
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